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 Newsletter No 2

29th Sept 2022

March 17-20 2023

Thank you very much  for your applications - a great response. With the variety of cars and venues and the teams entered it will be a wonderful experience. All we now need is for The CATs ability to once again sort the weather in a favourable manner.  

We have had to set a maximum of 50 cars so that it’s manageable for many reasons. Hotels and restaurants in particular.

Currently the entrants number into the forties and without any public announcing of the event. There are a few spots available so we thought we should let you know in case you have an associate with an appropriate car that might be keen to join the tour.

Early in October the acceptance list will be sorted and we will be asking for the entry fee to be paid so the hotels and food spots can be paid securing the bookings. We will also be telling you more about the particular hotels to be booked by you that have been pencil booked for The CAT entrants. Which of course is quite revealing as to the general locations of the tour. As previously advised the hotels in question are for the Friday and Sunday nights. Saturday night is all prepaid and sorted by The Cat out of your entry fee.

We can confirm Mr Fixit man Brendan is on board once again to sort any small niggly issues. We have found over many years of doing these types of rally’s the main culprit to most breakdowns is electrical. So now is a good time to sort any issues you may have, and carry with you spare plugs, rotors, points and coils. A fuel pump is also a good item to have in your kit. 

Enough already. We will be in touch with more details shortly that will need your attention.

Best regards, and roll on summer motoring.

Paul, Barrie and Steve. 

